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HCCSC Food Services will be offering 5 Breakfasts and 5 Lunches for virtual 
students beginning August 20, 2020.  You must sign up with the HCCSC 
Food Service Department.   
 
Here is how it will work:   
  
Students who do not qualify for Free/Reduced meals will pay $13.25 for 5 
Lunches and $11.25 for 5 Breakfasts. A total of $24.50 will be deducted 
from their lunch account weekly. 
 
Students who qualify for reduced-price meals will $2.00 for 5 Lunches and 
$1.50 for 5 Breakfasts. A total of $3.50 will be deducted from their lunch 
account weekly. 
 
Students who qualify for free meals will not be charged.   
  
Parents will need to call the food service office (Becky Winkleman 260-356-
6104 ext. 1652 / Renee Warga 260-356-6104 ext. 1653) to sign up and 
receive pickup details.  Parents will also need to sign a consent form once 
per month when picking up meals.  The meals will be very similar to those 
that were offered in the summer program. 
  
  

 
 
 
 
 
 



	

	

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  


